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BOARD MEETING & TREASURER’S REPORT.  The July 2017 GHA Board Meeting was held at the home of 
Joyce and Chuck Mason. As of June 30, our bank balance was $5798.78 and we had 75 paid members for 
2017. (See Treasurer's Report on other side.) 

 
WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD!  Please extend a warm welcome to these new Grimesdale 
neighbors.   If you know of newcomers to Grimesdale, please contact Laura Allison (see masthead) so she can 
welcome them in the Gazette. 
 

• John White, 3211 Magnolia Dr 

• Joseph & Jennifer Witalis, 39 Apple Creek Ln 

• Corey & Jane Ellis, 3087 Florida Dr 

• Natalie Wethington, 3147 Florida Dr 

• Linda & Louis Harris, 3121 Wesley Way 

• Matthew & Katherine Adams, 3089 Wesley Way 

• Kevin Paxton, 3122 Wesley Way 

• Sarah & Jonathan Morgan, 3103 Cheryl Dr 

 

 
SUNSHINE REPORT.  If you know of anyone in Grimesdale who is ill, is in the hospital, or has died, please tell 
Tanya (692-8678 or joneslawrence@bellsouth.net) so she can send an appropriate card.  A sympathy card 
was sent to John White of Magnolia Drive after GHA learned his mother, Carol Bumgarner, passed last 
September.  John has moved into his mother’s home and is now a resident of Grimesdale.   

 

 
 
FALL PICNIC 9/16.  The annual 
Grimesdale Picnic is scheduled for 
Saturday, September 16th, 12 pm and will 
be a great kickoff for National Neighborhood Day.  Hot dogs, buns, fixings, 
and drinks provided.  Residents are asked to bring a side dish, salad, or 
dessert to share but if you don’t have something to bring come anyway as 
we always have plenty and your presence is most important. Grab the 
lawn chairs, yard games, and the kids and meet us at the Grimesdale 
Park.  A vote for incoming GHA Board members will be held.  The rain 
date for the picnic will be the next weekend, Saturday, September 23rd.  

 
NATIONAL NEIGHBORHHOOD DAY 9/17.  Did you know that 
the third Sunday in September, is National Neighborhood Day?    
http://neighborhoodday.org/  National Neighborhood Day was 
established to reinforce the relationships that form the fabric of 
our communities.  Celebrate with us on Saturday at the picnic and 
then do something nice for your neighbor on Sunday. 
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http://neighborhoodday.org/


 
 
JOIN THE CONVERSATION.  Join the Grimesdale Facebook Group.  Chat with 
your neighbors.  Share pictures.  Ask your neighbors for advice.  Send out alerts.    
https://www.facebook.com/groups/grimesdale/  
 
LOST & MAYBE FOUND?  Steve West, who recently sold his house at 3089 Wesley Way, lost his cell phone 
during the last hectic day of moving. It’s a gray Verizon (and probably Samsung) flip phone. If you found it 
during your strolls through Grimesdale, please contact Steve or his wife, Wanda, at 828-582-3167. They’re 
now living at 110 Ariel Loop, Hendersonville, NC 28792. Thank you. 

 
GRIMESDALE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION – OCTOBER MEETING.  The next GHA Board meeting will 
be held at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, October 10th at the home of Joyce and Chuck Mason, 185 N. Mason Way. All 
board members (including street directors) please plan to attend. All residents are welcome and encouraged to 
attend. 
 

GRIMESDALE HOMES ASSOCIATION, INC. 
Treasurer’s Report for Period Ending June 30, 2017 

Bank Balance as of April 31, 2017  $5,788.78 

   

RECEIPTS   

Dues Collected (May through June 30) 360.00  

   

EXPENDITURES   

Jon Orr’s Lawn and Landscaping 350.00  

   

TOTAL 350.00  

   

Bank Balance as of June 30, 2017  $5,798.78 

 

 
GHA MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL –  
THANKS to the following residents for supporting your GHA by paying your dues FOR THE YEAR 2017 as of September 10, 2017.  

Apple Creek Lane M & S Elmore, L & T Jones, C Knighten, J McMillen, B Miller, Whalis, W Wood 

Brookside Camp Road   

Cardinal Lane M Bailey, G & R Hensley, M & T Hoke, L Ramos, C Romeo, R Russell, C & M Stanberry, R & R Turner 

Charlyne Drive D & L Collier, E & L Freeman, M Hull, J Ortega, C & K Woods 

Cherrywood Lane  

Cheryl Drive P & P Hegler, R & C Kish, A Robertson, C Lemon & R Stevenson, B & S Young 

Crabapple Circle  

Crabapple Hill Lane C & J Ellis, L Siebel & C Parker,  

Florida Drive L Allison & R Glass, R Beaver, C & M Graham, B & Z Kuyrkendall, T & J Nielsen, D & J Noehre, V Jones & 

M Pate, K Schafer, B Wray,  

Magnolia Drive E Blackwell, J Bridgers, C Carcamo, E VandenDolder & B Erickson, C Faulkner, C Masters-Webb, J & B 

Nicholson, O Suleinausade, D & V Wagner, D & M Whitaker 

Mason View Lane K & T Simon 

N. Mason Way B Chandler, J Danielson & P Johnson, C & J Mason, J & S Mason 

Napier Drive R & G Johnston, M & M Kline, J O’Connell, C Plack, C Powell 

Primrose Drive L & L Bondar, J Van Matre 

Starlight Lane  R & T Hass, P & M Orr, J & R Owenby, C & K St Clair, T & K Sullivan, M & B White 

Wesley Way A Burkle, J & P Dubis, D & C Ford, R Goldman, S & E Harrison, J Hill, R Laney, A Loeb, J & D Piper, M & 

M Pugliese, C & M Sloan, S & W West 

 

Cut here ….…...........………………………………………………………...………………………………………… 
Thanks to all who have already paid their 2017 dues. If you haven't done so, please make your check in the amount of $20, payable to 
the Grimesdale Homes Association. Mail it, along with this completed form, to Bill Erickson, GHA Treasurer, 3116 Magnolia Dr., 
Hendersonville, NC 28792. 

Name ___________________________________   Address _______________________________________ 

Phone ___________________________________   E-Mail ________________________________________ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/grimesdale/

